
March 17, 2025 

Village of Gold River 

Box 610 

Gold River, B.C. 

V0P 1G0 

Dear Mike Roy, 

Re. Jack Christiansen Center – Grant-in-Aid 

Our apologies for the late application as it was late this year for the Chamber Executive 

Committee to be formed. We now have most of our positions in place and wish to apply for the 

Grant-in-Aid for our room at the Jack Christiansen Center. 

Our new executive is: 

President  – Vacant 

Treasurer – Chris White 

Secretary – Connie Chan 

Directors – Azar Kamran,  Lynda Mifflin, Kristy Jay Davis, Brenda Patrick, Brad Unger. 

Invoices are just going out for 2025 membership. 

This past year the Gold River and District Chamber of Commerce supported Gold River Days, 

Co- organised Business Information Sessions, supplemented business advertising, maintained 

our website and Facebook page, and continued to meet regularly with our executive and 

general membership. Our membership for 2024 included 46 businesses that are located here, 

and outside of the community. Some of our membership businesses work within the Gold River 

region but are based elsewhere.  

It is our goal this year to revamp our website: www.destinationgoldriver.ca as well as make 

some changes to the Facebook member page with a new director in charge of overseeing these 

projects.  We have a secretary who is creating new invoicing, posters and keeping all our 

minutes and records well maintained. We will continue to offer financial support for Gold River 

Days along with other leaders in the community. It is our goal to learn more from our relationship 

with the BC Chamber as to the support we can give to our community, and we will meet shortly 

to lay out a 5-year plan. 

Attached is the income statement needed to support our application. If you have any questions, 

please contact me at 250-203-9246 or at 985maple@gmail.com . 

Sincerely, 

Chris White. Treasurer 

Chamber of Commerce 
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